
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org , if you wish to seek assistance, or 
obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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01 July 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Support for Ukrainians Day - 08 July 2022 
 
 
The Buckingham School will be supporting our friends in Ukraine with a Support for Ukrainians Day on 08 
July 2022. This event will be run by our Year 13 students, and supervised by Mr Ryan. 
 
We are inviting all staff and students to wear blue and yellow clothing. If students are unable to do so, 
clothing in other colours will be acceptable. Please ensure your child comes to school appropriately 
dressed for the weather, and in line with acceptable clothing for school. 
 
If you would like to dress in alternative clothes than school uniform, the minimum donation for this will be 
£1. All money donated will go to the Disasters Emergency Committee Ukraine Humanitarian Appeal. 
Donations need to be made in cash to students’ tutors between 04 - 07July 2022. 
 
On 08 July 2022 there will be carnival games on the MUGA and a bake sale on the main playground. The 
bake sale will consist of cakes made by students, with donations of cakes to be delivered to the Student 
Hub on 08 July. We would greatly appreciate as many students as possible to donate baked goods. All 
profits will go to Support for Ukrainians Day. Please encourage all students to bring cash on the days 
stated. 
 
Keep an eye on our social media channels to see how much we have raised in total!  
 
May we take this opportunity to thank everyone for your support for this charitable cause, and may peace 
come quickly.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
The Sixth Form Student Team (and Mr Ryan) 
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